
 

 

HAPPY NEW YEAR 

 

We hope everyone enjoys their holiday celebrations and we would like to thank those who 

gave staff gifts/treats. We appreciate all of your support! 

 

 

KIDOKENETICS RESOURCE EVENT 

 

We will have Kidokenetics here on January 21st & 22nd from 8:30-11:30 a.m. Kidokenetics 

gets kids moving through exercises and sport activities. Children ages 1 year through the 

school age class will participate in small groups. 
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FAMILY ACTIVITY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join us at our "snowman factory", a 

family activity to be held in our school 

age room on Wednesday, January 29th 

at pick up time.  

 

Stop by the School Age classroom any 

time between 3:30-5:00 p.m. with your 

child(ren) to make a play dough 

snowman to take home. We'll have 

buttons, scarves, twigs, and eyes along 

with a bag to carry the snowman home 

in.  

 

 

 

TAX SEASON 

 

If you would like your 2024 tuition statement, you can easily view and print it from Procare 

yourself. Just log into your Procare app and click on "Payments" in the left-hand menu. From 

there, you'll see a page that lists your invoices and payments. The button for pulling a PDF 



statement is circled in red above. This will give you a date range to choose from, going up to a 

12-month period. After selecting your desired date range, press "View." From there, a PDF 

will appear on your browser, which you can then download and print out as needed.   

 

 

WEATHER REMINDER 

 

Reminder to allow yourself extra time for driving on the roads when picking up your 

child. If you think you may be late consider having someone else pick them up. We are not 

licensed to provide care after 5:30 p.m.  

 

 

NO SCHOOL DISTRICT 197 

 

Reminder there is no school for school district 197 on January 20th, 21st, and 22nd.  

 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION DISTRICT 197 

 

Kindergarten registration for all schools in District 197 is now open. Click here for enrollment 

information and links on their website.   

 

 

 

PARENT EDUCATION 

 

Check out this month's Parent Education topic "6 Parenting New Years' Resolutions." 

 

 

 

http://www.isd197.org/district/enrollment

